
 
Hello! 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season! We hope that 2025 is a happy and healthy year for all!  We 
are looking forward to seeing everyone this week and hearing about everyone's time off. I hope you made 
some great new memories with your families. 
 
The January helper list and January newsletter went out in a separate email.   It will also be posted on my 
classroom page for you to refer to throughout the month.  
 
Here is what we will be discussing this week: 
Letter of the week – Uu and Vv 
Number of the Week - 11 
 
Now that we have finished reviewing all the colors and shapes, we will no longer be focusing on one each 
week. Your children all are very confident in their knowledge of these.  We have even been practicing 
trapezoid, pentagon, hexagon, and semicircle.   We will continue to review them throughout our discussions of 
projects, etc.  Instead, we will continue to concentrate on learning the color and number sight words.  We 
started this last month and will continue learning some sight words in 2025. 
 
Gym and Library will be on Wednesday. The children will get to select new library books and activity kits in 
class.  Please send back anything that was signed out previously.  The new kits will all reflect the season 
change to winter. 
 
January 
1-3-Monday –New Year’s Day (school closed) 
6-Monday - 3rd quarterly tuition payment due, 2nd Semester Tuition Due 
6- RNS reopens 
15-Field trip 
20-Monday Martin Luther King Day (school closed) 
21-Tuesday (no school for Tu/Th classes – KP has class) 
27-31 Spirit Week  
 
February 
6-Picture Day for Tu/Th 2’s and make-up pictures 
7- Picture Day for Friday 2’s and make-up pictures 
8-Someone Special Saturday  
17-21-Winter Recess (school closed) 
 

  
Happy 2025!! 
 
Karen Hart 
 


